
 

NHS Newsletter Nov 22nd - 26th 

Mon, Nov 22nd, B Day, Tutorial 

• 2:30 PM Mandatory Meeting for Battle of the Bands - Cafeteria (See 
attached flyer and more information below) 

• 6:30 PM Football Banquet - Cafeteria 

Tues, Nov 23rd, A Day, Tutorial 

• 5:15 PM Girls Basketball vs Layton Christian Academy 
• 7:00 PM Boys Basketball @ Weber High School 

Wed, Nov 24th - Thanksgiving Break - No School 

• 2:30 PM Girls Basketball @ Lehi High School 

Thurs, Nov 25th - Thanksgiving Day - No School 

Fri, Nov 25th - Thanksgiving Break - No School 

Additional Items: 

Senior Yearbook Tributes are on sale through December 1st.  
Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com. The order number is 7739. If you have any questions, 
please email jbanta@dsdmail.net 

The NHS Online Store is now open! Get your fan gear before time runs out.  Deadline to 
order is Nov 22nd.  Gear will be delivered the middle of 
December.  https://theridgeschoolgear21-22.itemorder.com/sale 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
mailto:jbanta@dsdmail.net
https://theridgeschoolgear21-22.itemorder.com/sale


Ridge City Hoodies and T-Shirt, as well as Senior Shirts are on sale in the main 
office.  Hoodies are $30.00, T-shirts are $10.00, Senior T-shirts are $10.00.  **Makes a great 
holiday gift** 

The PTSA is excited to announce that after several years of not having a Battle of the Bands 
Competition, Northridge will be having one this school year! It will be Thursday, January 13, 
2022, 7pm. 

• There are two competitions, Battle of the Bands and Open Mike. 
• Open Mike is a solo artist vocal competition. The entrant must be accompanied by 

one instrument which they can play themselves or they may have another person 
(ages 9th grade -20 years old) accompany them. They will sing one song--an 
original or a cover. 

• Bands competing in the Battle of the Bands will perform 2 songs--an original and a 
cover. Bands need to have at least 2 members and the majority of the band members 
must attend Northridge. 

• We will have cash prizes for 1st, 2nd, 3rd place and Northridge will send the 1st place 
winners in each competition to the regional competition in March. 

• We'll be having a mandatory information meeting next Monday, November 22, after 
school in the lunchroom to hand out the information packets and give everybody the 
help and answers they need.  

 


